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Subject: Proposed zoning changes to UPZONING

From: Andy Schiff  
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 8:43 AM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed zoning changes to UPZONING 

I am a 39 year resident of Ann Arbor. I am greatly OPPOSED to the upzoning proposal being brought to 
city council.   
It’s bad enough that our downtown is being destroyed with high rises, please don’t destroy our 
neighborhoods. 
Thank you for your attention to this issue  
Adrienne Schiff 
512 Glendale Circle 
48103 
734-239-3789

andyschiff.com or andyschiff on Etsy. 


